
November 10, 2009

The newsletter is available on the Valhalla Community School website. 
Bus cancellations and notices are kept current on the website.
If your child(ren) are going to be away from school, please inform the office and the bus driver.
If your child is going home with a friend or to a neighbor, please send a note to the bus driver and to the school.
If your child is arriving late, or being picked up early, please sign them in or out at the office.

Wednesday, November 11th is the Remembrance Day Holiday, see you on Thursday.

Our Remembrance Day Ceremony was today.  A sincere “Thank you” to Mr. Ken Cooper,
former Peace Keeper, for coming as our special speaker, and to all who shared in this special
event of Remembrance.

The Shoebox Campaign raised $78.44.  “Way to go!”

Bus Driver’s Corner:
For Monday, November 16th, Trone Arnet will be responsible for the busses.  If you should need
to contact your driver on Monday morning, please contact Mr. Arnet at his home, 780-356-3166
or his cell, 780-876-0420.  Mr. Arnet will then radio your bus driver.

Charter School Board:
Next meeting is Thursday, November 12th at 9:00am.

Community News:
Regular library hours are: Tuesday 11am to 5pm, Wednesday 10am to 6pm and Thursday 11am
to 5pm.  Next regular Library Board meeting is November 25th at 10:30am. 

Susan Thomson, Principal

“There is nothing like a dream to create the future.”  Victor Hugo


